
1.  I am a retired individual and although I employ someone to prepare my tax return, I am very aware of the complexity of the return.  Putting the Fair Tax into law would do away with needless hours of work and a lot of expense.

2.  The current tax code encourages companies and wealthy individuals to lobby Congress and push for perks that only enhance their businesses.  I am an investor in many Public companies, but believe that if decisions were made on the basis of what is good for the business, rather than what can be gained by tricking the system, business would benefit  and therefore consumers would benefit.


3.  As a past owner of a business, I can attest that items like the Investment Tax Credit certainly stimulate making decisions that may or may not be good for the business.  The depreciation schedule is arbitrary, and the write-off of an acquired asset should be left up to the individual business.  Individual Savings are surpressed because of our current tax code.  Building a business, and then being required to sell it to pay inheritance taxes is not healthy for this nation.


4. The main goal would be to get Government out of the business of deciding how private capital should be invested.  The private sector is much more efficient than any group of politicians in Washington could ever be.  Taxing Consumption, rather than penalizing saving, is a good thing.
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